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Dear Praying Friends, 
      
    Greetings from Southern Brazil.  We pray that all is well with you all.  We are doing fine.  Our 
letter is a bit late this time and for that we apologize.  As you know, our state has been hit by many 
cyclones in the past months, well, we were hit with one whole week of heavy rains.  Our intire 
state was literally under water.  Over a hundred thousand families were forced from their homes 
not knowing weather they would have a home to come back to.  The water had gotten up to 17 feet 
deep in some places.  The Lord was merciful to us but disaster was all around us.   Our little city 
was without water for over a week, but because of all the deaths, animal and human, we are not 
able to drink from the water for a further three months.  We had opened our home up for those 
needing water from our well and baths.  While all of this was going on Dianna and I were sick 
with Dengue fever, a fever from mosquitos bites.  The water has gone down in some parts others 
the government brought in pumps to help remove the water and the cleaning has begun.  I will be 
going to Canoas on Friday to help clean up a church that had been under water for over two 
weeks.  We had some pictures of what needs to be done, but as you know pictures don’t show eve-
rything.  Please pray for our state our people for some have lost homes, vehicles, and or jobs.   

     On another happier note, VBS went well.  Our numbers were not up there like we wanted, but 
we still had a wonderful time with those who did come.  The gospel was given, but there were no 
professions of faith this year.  We started our Kings Kids program after VBS.  We had a good re-
sponse to the program.   

      For the Past year we have had Joao and Marta on the list of prayer requests on the bottom of 
our letters.  Praise the Lord, Joao and Marta accepted Christ as their Saviour.  They were baptized 
with Thyanna, Renato, and Inaia.  Please keep them in your prayers, so they grow in the Lord.   

      We also started looking for a newer vehicle.  The car that we have has been in the repair shop 
every month.  It has become unreliable.  Unfortunately a car is a necessity in our ministry.  We are 
looking at 7-10 year old cars being up to 20,000 dollars.  We are asking for help with the purchase.  
Please sincerely consider helping us in this matter.    

     As Always, we thank you all for your faithful prayer and financial support.  

 

             * Pray for continued wisdom, protection and health.   
             * Pray for  Jonatan  to be saved.   
             *Pray for Marta e Joao to grow in Him 
             * Pray for Katie to return to Him.      
             *  Soraia e Fernando Salvation 
             *Church building projects….Funds    
             *Open new doors   
 
God Bless, 
Dwayne and Dianna Spear 
Missionaries in Brazil 

Spear2brazil@msn.com 
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